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Mission Statement 
St. John’s Episcopal School instills a love of learning and a pursuit of 

excellence in a Christian atmosphere in which all students are honored.
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Carden  
Quote

Parents 
We still have year-
books available. 
Get yours before 
they are gone!!!!

www.stjohnsschoolodessa.com 

Don’t forget to check out the 

website. Website includes the 

newsletter, menu, FACTS, etc.

“Extensive reading will enable a child to 
gain a discriminating use of words.”

We will be closed for 
Easter 

Friday, April 2nd 
and 

Monday, April 5th 
 

No School 
No Extended Day

Reminder

If you 
need a 
statement 
of 2020 
payments 
for your 
child(ren), 

please call 
the office and request a 
statement from Mrs. 
Whitlock or Ms. Scott.

Parents, enrollment packets 
will go home with students 
soon. Accounts MUST be up-

to-date in order to register. Reenrollment, beginning 
April 1, 2021, will be completed through Family Portal. 
Stay tuned for more info!

Please welcome Catie Meza 
to the St. John’s family. She 

will be working with the 
3’s in extended day.

Don’t Forget to Order Lunches! 
Deadline: Thursday, March 25


